The CLC Index



Pancakes & Sausage!

CLC Council 86 joined with the Upper Sandusky Kof C to celebrate the beginning of Catholic Schools Week at St. Peter's School in Upper Sandusky . The KofC held a pancake and sausage breakfast and the CLC had a bake sale. All proceeds from both events will be donated to the school. Thank-you to everyone that donated and attended.



Welcome CLC's Newest Member!

Meet CLC's youngest new member Watson! That smile makes the world a brighter place.





Not sure who needs to hear this, but...

Life insurance is a key element for any family.

Think life insurance!

Facts From Fairy

Welcome to March. The weather is getting warmer and I am glad to say the sunshine is returning.

The entire Board along with representatives from Parkway Advisors and Tom Wurfel, CLC's actuary, met for the January Board meeting. The Board agreed to keep the 3% guarantee rate and interest rates on CLC products the same. Check out the CLC website at theclc.org or contact your local agent or the Home Office for more information. Deposits may be made until April 15, 2024 for 2023 additions to IRA or Roth IRA accounts. It is a great way to save for retirement.

CLC will continue with our Fraternal benefits of 25 \$1000 scholarships, Charitable donations and Matching Funds. Each council or agent can request up to a \$500 donation once a year. Sister Deb Wischmeyer will continue as CLC's Spiritual Director. You may send any prayer requests to clcprayerrequests@gmail.com.

It is important that CLC has up-to-date information for all of our members. When life changes happen, your information may change as well. Please remember to update your address, phone number, email address and beneficiaries with the Home Office. We receive many returned statements because of address changes.

If you would like to receive the Index via email you may add your email address at theclc.org. If you know a member who is not receiving the Index, encourage them to submit a request on the website to be included. Anyone can access the Index on the website.

In Upper Sandusky, we are preparing for the St. Peter School benefit auction on March 16th. It is a major fundraiser for our Pre-K through grade 7 Catholic school. It is also our way of celebrating St. Patrick's Day. With the auction a dinner is served along with many activities. It is a great way to spend time with family and friends while raising money for our local school.

Ash Wednesday was February 14th. Upper Sandusky Knights of Columbus has started their fish frys on Friday evenings. Our local CLC council joins the KofC by bringing desserts to the fish fries. It is a great way to enjoy good food, fraternalism and fellowship. We welcome you to attend these activities in Upper Sandusky or in your areas as the proceeds support great causes. As we enter the Lenten season remember the 3 practices

of our Lenten journey. Prayer, fasting and alms-giving. Alms-giving can include our time which is a great gift to give anyone.

Easter is early this year on March 31. As we celebrate Jesus's resurrection take the time to enjoy your families and friends. A CLC life insurance policy would be a great addition to any Easter basket.

The Board wishes everyone a Happy Easter and Spring.



Koffee With Kathi

Hello Fellow Friends and Family! What does the month of March make you think of? A month of Expectation? Spring is upon us?

One of my favorite quotes is, "The March winds are the morning yawn."

Together we have endured the cold and bitterness that Winter tends to bring. Now, it is time to spring-clean, so they say! I am not much into washing down walls, but I do think it is a good time to clean our minds. Clean our minds: rid them of the negative thoughts and feed them with all of positivity you can come by and spread that like wildfire! Everyone around you is hungry for smiles, kind words, and helpful hands.

The Catholic Ladies of Columbia helps meet the needs of many by providing secure financial and life insurance products. There are no guarantees in

life – but we can help ease their piece of mind by providing conversations and various ideas to put some promises in place.



St. Anthony School Gets A Helping Hand From Council #166 In Columbus Grove

Mrs. Nancy Dukes, principal, accepted a check from CLC Council 166 members Rosemary Langhals, Mary Ann Schroeder, and Diane Meyer. A charitable donation to St. Anthony School in Columbus Grove.



Start The Year Off With New Opportunities In Your Community

Time to get involved! Get out, stay in, make calls, make the time! Volunteering your time and talents are a great way to contribute to your community. An even better way to make that happen is to join a CLC Council. CLC Councils are active in the community and welcome new members all the time. Below is a list of active councils you can reach out to for details on joining! Find a new family, friends and fellowship while participating in a variety of community outreach opportunities. Call the Home Office for contact information.

Active CLC Councils

| Council 6 |
|-------------|
| Council 7 |
| Council 10 |
| Council 40 |
| Council 57 |
| Council 75 |
| Council 84 |
| Council 86 |
| Council 88 |
| Council 95 |
| Council 116 |
| Council 121 |
| Council 134 |
| Council 162 |
| Council 165 |
| Council 166 |
| Council 179 |
| Council 207 |
| Council 215 |
| Council 217 |
| Council 900 |
| Council 901 |
| Council 902 |
| Council 903 |
| |

Volume 126 Issue 02
Published in the interest of the
Catholic Ladies of Columbia
700 Taylor Road, Suite 280
Gahanna, OH 43230-3321

Phone: 614-944-4743 or 800-845-0494

Fax: 614-944-4748

Please send all pictures and articles to society@theclc.org~theclc.org
POSTMASTER, please send address changes to publication title
and mailing address
MARCH 2024



NON PROFIT ORG U.S. POSTAGE PAID COLUMBUS, OH PERMIT NO 7965



UPCOMING EVENTS

March 16

Upper Sandusky St. Pete Catholic School St. Patrick Day Benefit Fun Auction at 6 p.m.

April 11

Board meeting

April 23

Glandorf and Ottawa CLC Councils quarter auction at 6 p.m. in Glandorf St. John's cafeteria

May 4

Join Hands Day

Prayer Request

Members share in the spiritual benefits of being enrolled in a perpetual membership with the Sisters of Notre Dame. If you need a special prayer, individual requests can be sent directly to Sister Deb by sending an email to clcprayerrequests@gmail.com. Local councils have annual Masses for their living and deceased members. If requested, CLC council members will offer prayers at a member's funeral services. Even in death, CLC supports and honors our members.



Fairy Wagner, President; fwagner@theclc.org

Lydia Rall, Vice-President; lrall@theclc.org Charisse Shick, Secretary; cshick@theclc.org
Lucy Vanderhoff, Director; lvanderhoff@theclc.org Carol Bockrath, Director; cbockrath@theclc.org
Linda Petersen, Director; lpetersen@theclc.org Melissa Niese, Director; mniese@theclc.org